
TOWN OF LYMAN 

PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF SITE WALK 

Saturday, March 29, 2029 

 

TIME: 9:00 AM 

PROJECT:  State Vehicle Inspection Station – Patrick Gagnon 

LOCATION:  54 Wilderness Way 

 

The Planning Board has a scheduled site walk at 54 Wilderness Way for the 

proposal of Patrick Gagnon to open a State Vehicle Inspection Station in his 

existing garage on Saturday, March 29, 2025, for a Site Walk Review. 

 

Members of the public are welcome to attend.  Copies of the application and 

site plan are available in the Code Enforcement office during regular 

business hours and on the town website. 
____________________________________________________ 

 
Kelly J. Demers, Chair 

 


